
 
 
From: markcoen@tds.net <markcoen@tds.net>  
Sent: Monday, August 21, 2023 10:54 AM 
To: Walsh, Matthew <MWalsh@ConcordNH.gov> 
Subject: Re: Offer to Donate Copies of "Concord NH in the 20th Century" 
 

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe] 

Matt, 
The Concord Historical Society Board would like to donate 54 copies of "CROSS 
CURRENTS OF CHANGE:  CONCORD IN THE 20TH CENTURY" to the City of 
Concord. The Board would like books to be given to the members of the Planning 
Board, Zoning Board of Adjustment, Conservation Commission, Heritage Commission 
and Architectural Design Review Committees. The hope from the Board is that the 
books would be  a reference regarding how and why the City of Concord has developed 
during the past 60+ years. 
The donation value is $650.00 
Thank you, 
Mark Coen 
CHS Board Member 
cc: James Millken (James.Milliken@muarep.0rg) 
CHS Board President 
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